
Tuesday, May 1st 
 
The 8th grade panoramic picture will be taken on Friday, May 4th.  Information was passed out in 
homeroom.  Please bring envelope and picture money on that day. 
 
DODGEBALL!  Clark's annual Dodgeball Tournament is scheduled for Thursday, May 17th. It's time to get 
your team together and see who will win the title of Coyote Dodgeball Champion.  Teams must have 
five members, and your team MUST include members only from your grade level.  The cost is $5 per 
person ($25 per team), and all proceeds benefit Riley Children's Hospital.  Forms must be completed 
and returned to the office with your entire team's payment of $25, NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, May 
11.  Sign up forms are in the office.   
And remember, if you can dodge a wrench, you can dodge a ball.  
 
Lake Central Middle School Tennis team won a tough match against a future Duneland Conference opponent 
Crown Point  18-14.  The following students won there matches : 
 
Clark- David Spriggs and Leah Palkon won single matches. Malaiya Alexander,Ava Bafia,Jack Batnick,Faith 
Corie,Isabella Connelly,Kaila Jacobs,John Kosina,Gianluca Lucido,Tatiana Marjanovich,Ben Meyer,Kennedy 
Noren,Ingrid Owczarek,Collin and Conner Pinskey,Ryan Swartzantruber and Maya Trivunovic all were a part of 
a doubles team victory. 
 
This week the team has a match at the Lake Central High School  this Saturday at Noon. 
 
 
Students please check your lockers and classrooms for overdue library books. If you 
have a late book, please return it. Also, if you owe a fine, please pay it! If you're not 
sure, please go to the library and Mrs. Snyder will check your account. All outstanding 
library issues need to be taken care of ASAP. Thank you.  
 
Help Club Members: The next Help Club meeting will take place Wednesday morning May 
2nd in room 611 from 8:00 until 8:30.    
 
Friendship Club Members: The next Friendship Club meeting will take place after 
school Thursday, May 4th in room 611 from 3:45pm until 4:30pm.    
 
Spring football players-  there will be practice today until 5:30 & there is a scrimmage tomorrow at Lowell 
Middle school. 
 
The final day to submit Box Tops for the semester two contest is Friday, May 11.  All box tops submitted after 
the last day will be saved for next school year contest.  Thanks for all of the Box tops that have been sent in 
this school year!  
 
Info in the office: Lake Central Athletic Summer Camps 
 

8th grade parents:  
*The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Friday, May 25th. 
*The ceremony begins  at 1:45 and doors open at 1:15 for parents and family. If you need handicapped 
seating, contact the main office.  Due to space limitation, only one other adult can sit in this area with them. 
*If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning 
with pickup time and passes will be given to those students.  
*The dance is that evening from 7:00 to 9:00. Doors open at 6:30 and will be locked at 7:15. Once they enter 
they will not be allowed to leave until it's over. Dress code will be enforced. 
 


